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As usual we are running summer camps throghout school holidays there are only a few places
left so call Ed 07903647892 to book Highland show next week not got anthing going this year
but we will be at Blair again thios year. Pony club will be running as normal with lessons running
as normal. reguler visiters to the yard will have seen work has begon on repairs to the roof so
bare with us while this is underway. the stud season is well underway, scanning mares in the
next few days so fingers crossed.
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